For Immediate Release
22 December 1998

Ultra Electronics Holdings plc

(“Ultra” or “the Group”)

Ultra Receives US Regulatory Approval for Acquisition of Raytheon’s Sonobuoy Business

On 2 November 1998, Ultra announced the acquisition of the business and assets of the sonobuoy product line of Raytheon Company, conditional upon US regulatory approval. 

Ultra is pleased to confirm that the Group has now received this approval.

The final cash consideration for the acquisition, which was subject to a net asset valuation on completion, was US$22.6 million (£13.3 million). 
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